Submission ID: 3082

Our Client and Create have raised significant, legitimate concerns with respect to the SLR and it
is requested that the Applicant responds accordingly which in turn could potentially lead to the
introduction of several mitigation measures and/or redesigned components of the overall scheme
currently being put forward.

Regards Paul Zanna



